
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 29 March 2007 

5. CUSTOMER SERVICE REQUEST REPORTS -  DECEMBER 2006 AND JANUARY 2007 
 
 The Board received a Customer Service Request report for the period 1 December 2006 –  

31 January 2007. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


